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Dear Committee Secretary 
 
I would like to raise the issue of the eligibility for the services of Australian Hearing.  An 
individual, who is eligible for a Commonwealth Seniors Health Card but does not qualify 
for a pension, is not eligible for the full services of Australian Hearing. 
 
I would like this anomaly should be rectified. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Margaret Alcorn 


